
Inquiry on Student Quarantine 

Requirements 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

Admissions Office 

[University Name] 

[University Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear Admissions Office, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the quarantine requirements for 

students at [University Name] for the upcoming semester. As I am planning to attend, I would 

like to ensure that I am fully informed about any health and safety protocols, including 

quarantine guidelines that may be in place due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic. 

Specifically, I would like to know: 

• Are there specific quarantine mandates for incoming students? 

• What are the procedures for testing upon arrival? 

• Are there any exceptions to the quarantine requirements? 

• How will the university communicate any changes to these guidelines? 

Your assistance in providing this information would be greatly appreciated as I prepare for my 

study at [University Name]. Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward to 

your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


